
Musselburgh  –  girl  reported
missing
Police in East Lothian are looking for help from the public to
trace a 15 year old girl missing from the Musselburgh area.

Courtney Cairns was last seen in Musselburgh yesterday at
around 9pm, and police are now concerned for her welfare. She
is known to frequent the East Lothian and Edinburgh areas and
may be in the north area of Edinburgh, possibly Broughton.

Courtney is described as white, 5ft 4in in height, medium
build, and straight brown shoulder length hair with red colour
to the front. She was last seen wearing a blue fluffy jumper,
black leggings and blue Lacoste Plimsolls.

Anybody with information in relation to her whereabouts should
contact Police Scotland on 101
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